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Ms. Nina Bell
Nuclear Information and Resource Service
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 4th Floor IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-664

Dear Ms. Bell:

This is the final response to your letter dated August 6, 1984, in which
you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA),
documents concerning the analysis, review and preparation of the Safety
Evaluation Report for the construction permit stage for the Vogtle
Nuclear Power Plant.

By letter dated October 9,1984, we placed 15 documents into the Public
Document Room for your inspection and copying. At that time, we anticipated
receiving additional records from staff members who had not then completed
search. However, we have been informed that the staff has located no further
documents subject to your request.

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Sin erely,

M. Felton, Director.

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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